
Rental Application for Proactive Security 

Patrol Implementation 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Landlord/Property Manager's Name] 

[Landlord/Property Manager's Address] 

Dear [Landlord/Property Manager's Name], 

I am writing to formally submit my application for the implementation of a proactive security 

patrol within the rental community at [Property Address]. As a resident, I believe that enhanced 

security measures will significantly contribute to ensuring safety and peace of mind for all 

tenants. 

Given the recent concerns regarding safety in our area, I propose the following points to be 

considered: 

• Regular patrols during peak hours to deter criminal activities. 

• Increased visibility of security personnel to foster a sense of security among residents. 

• Implementation of community watch programs to encourage tenant involvement. 

I am confident that the proactive approach to security will not only benefit us as tenants but also 

enhance the overall value of the property. I appreciate your consideration of this proposal and 

look forward to discussing it further. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[Your Contact Information] 


